
MPBC Weekly Announcement week of January 27, 2025 

 Bible Study 

Bible Study 11:AM – in person and 7:00 PM via Zoom 

 Men Ministry Meeting 

Men Ministry – Saturday, February 1st at 10:00 AM in person 

 Ministry Involvement Forms 

Ministry Involvement Form Appeal please turn in form the month of February to Deacon 
Gooch or Sis. Allen. 

 

 Celebrate Black History Month - Every Sunday in February at 10 AM 
Join us as we come together to honor and celebrate the rich heritage and history of the Black 
community throughout the month of February. Each Sunday at 10 AM, we will gather to reflect 
on the incredible contributions, culture, and achievements that have shaped our world. 

 The Month of February Shaw Day Appeal and Announcement 

We kindly invite you to make a meaningful contribution to support our Baptist State Convention 
University by pledging $50 or $100. Your generous donation will play a crucial role in 
sustaining and enhancing the quality of education and resources we provide for students. Thank 
you for your continued support and commitment to our mission. 

 February 2nd - Generation Sunday  
Let's celebrate the beauty and uniqueness of every generation! Join us on Sunday, February 2nd, 
as we come together to represent the vibrant diversity of our community. 
What to Do: 

• Wear your generation's colors with pride! Each generation will be represented by a specific 
color to showcase the beauty and strength of all our ages. 

• Reflect on the wisdom, energy, and spirit that each generation brings to our community. 
Bring your family and friends, and let's make this a memorable celebration filled with joy and 
unity. See you there! 

Traditionalists 
Baby Boomers 
Generation X 
Millennials 
Generation Z 
Generation Alpha 

 

(Born before 1945) 
(Born 1946-1964) 
(Born 1965-1980) 
(Born 1981-1996) 
(Born 1997-2012) 
(Born 2013-Present) 

Beige or Ivory 
Blue 
Green 
Lavender 
Yellow 
Gray 

 



 February 9th – HBCU & Collegiate Attire 
Celebrate the pride and heritage of Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCUs) and all 
collegiate institutions! On Sunday, February 9th, show off your school spirit by wearing attire 
from your alma mater or favorite HBCU or college. 
What to Do: 

• Wear your HBCU or collegiate gear proudly, whether it's a t-shirt, hoodie, cap, or any other 
apparel representing your school. 

• Let’s reflect on the impact of higher education in our life and community. 
Let’s honor the rich history and contributions of HBCUs and colleges. Invite your family and 
friends to join us in this vibrant celebration of academic excellence and community pride. See 
you there! 

 February 16th – Go Red Sunday in support of National American Heart Month 

Join us in raising awareness for National American Heart Month by participating in Go Red 
Sunday. Show your support by wearing red and learning more about heart health on Sunday. 

• Wear red to show your support for heart health awareness. 

• Learn about heart health and the importance of taking care of our hearts. 

Let’s come together to support this important cause and spread the message of heart health. 
Invite your family and friends to join us for Go Red Sunday. Together, we can make a 
difference! 

 February 23rd – Heritage Sunday (African Attire) 

Join us on Sunday, February 23rd, as we celebrate African American Heritage Sunday. Embrace 
the beauty of African culture by wearing traditional African attire and participating in our special 
event. 

• Wear traditional African attire to honor the rich cultural heritage of the African American 
community. 

Let's come together to honor and celebrate the legacy and culture of our African American 
heritage and community.  

 



 

Tithes and Offerings Statement 

At our church, we believe that tithing and giving offerings are acts of worship and expressions of 
our gratitude to God. Your generous contributions enable us to carry out our mission, support our 
community, and further the work of God’s kingdom. We encourage you to give faithfully and 
joyfully, knowing that your support makes a significant impact. 

To make your tithes and offerings, please consider the following options: 

1. In-person: You can drop your tithes and offerings in the designated box during our worship 
services. 

2. Online: Visit our website at [your church's website] and use the secure online giving 
platform. 

3. Mail: Send your tithes and offerings to [church's address]. 

We thank you for your continued faithfulness and support. May God bless you abundantly as 
you give. 

 

 


